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Request for input to the CSOS and STSM Acts 

Dear Members, 

The CSOS is in the process of drafting amendments to the CSOS and STSM Acts and have requested input from the industry. 

Kindly provide your proposed amendments to the Acts by Friday 12th March 2021, i.e. any changes you would like to see. 

You may e-mail your input to gm@nama.org.za 

  

Regards 

The NAMA Team 

  

  

 

NAMA Corporate Members 
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